
 

 

Barrington CofE Primary School 
Newsletter - Friday 19th September 

Headteachers Message 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Thank you to everyone who joined us last night for the ‘Meet the Teacher’ evening. I hope 

that you found it useful and informative. For anyone who was unable to attend, we have 

attached the Headteacher presentation here  

 

https://barringtonprimary-my.sharepoint.com/:p:/g/personal/arichards_barrington_cambs_sch_uk/EXiWrL05h75MhRHyPVTfV6ABqkXXMsRjSW3HInHZmdV3mA?e=2BcKv3


Best wishes  

Mrs A Richards  

Celebration Assemblies 

Each week a different class will present some of their recent learning, and parents of that 

class are invited to join us. 

• Friday 19th September - Blue Class 

• Friday 26th September -  Green Class 

• Friday 3rd October -  Yellow Class 

• Friday 10th October -  Violet Class 

• Friday 17th October - Indigo Class 

• Friday 24th October - Orange Class 

HALF TERM 

• Friday 7th November - Red Class 

Key Dates 

Dates coming up 

September 

23rd - Burwell information evening - Indigo Class 

25th - Harvest Festival 

October 

8th-10th - Burwell - Indigo Class 

13th-16th - Mock SATS - Violet Class 

20th-24th - Parent consultations  

Term dates for this academic year can be found here 

https://www.barrington.cambs.sch.uk/website/term_dates/330106


Harvest Festival 

 

Harvest Festival 

Donations of food welcome – both perishable and dried/tinned food welcome. Please bring 

food donations to class next Thursday morning, 25th Sept. 

Contributions are for the local food bank. 

Harvest Saucers Thursday 25th Sept 

At harvest we like to decorate the church with saucers to say ‘Thank you’ for all God’s gifts.  

For the saucer/small plate: 

1.  Tape your child’s name underneath. 

2.  Fill the saucer level with damp sand. 

3.  Working from the outside edge make a circle of leaves or a pattern using flowers or petals, 

berries, fruits and seeds from the garden or hedgerow until covered. 

It would be lovely if all the children could bring in a decorated saucer. Please take saucers 

directly to church in the morning (we will help bus children). Parents of children in Indigo 

class are welcome to join us in church on the 25th Sept. 



Vacancy 

We are looking for a part-time cleaner. Please see the school website for details here 

FOBS News 

 

Fun Run THIS SUNDAY 21st Sept 2-4pm on the BARRINGTON GREEN!  

- Race kicks off at 2pm but you can join anytime before 3.45pm. - Remember to register at 

the start and get your wristband before starting your run. - Get your wristband hole-

punched with each lap.- When you're done, show us your wristband so we can record your 

laps and you can collect your 2025 Fun Run medal! 

- Pimm’s bar and coffee & cake! (Cash and card payment available). - Set up your fundraising 

page here: https://www.goodhub.com/go/barringtonschoolfunrun2025 

Look forward to seeing you all on Sunday!  

Family Support Worker  

 

https://www.barrington.cambs.sch.uk/website/vacancies/381353
https://www.goodhub.com/go/barringtonschoolfunrun2025


 

Clubs 

Pokemon Club with Mrs Kershaw 

Pokemon Club will continue on Friday lunchtimes this term in Green Class. This is open to 

children from all year groups. Please could you make sure that any precious cards that must 

not be traded are not sent into school to avoid upset! Thank you for your support. Mrs 

Kershaw 

Netball YR 5 & 6 

Tuesdays after school 3:30-4:30pm  

Free club - new members welcome 

Mr Herd's Sports Club 

Gymnastics - Monday - Yrs 1-3 

KS1 Football - Tuesday - Yrs 1-3 



Multisports - Thursday - Yrs 2-6 

KS2 Boys/Girls Football - Friday - Yrs 4-6 

 

We are looking at adding further clubs to our offering and will communicate once we have 

these confirmed. 

Reminders 

• Please remember that we are a nut free school 

• All belongings need to be named 

• A reminder that we should not have dogs on school ground before and after school. 

The only exceptions to this are small dogs that are carried by an adult, and medical 

assistance dogs. 

• Online Payment System  - School Gateway - search and download the App on to your 

smartphone. Your primary email and mobile no. will be used to verify your account. 

Please retain your PIN as you may need it again to login. If you are struggling to login 

please contact the office by email, office@barrington.cambs.sch.uk 

• Year 6 - the deadline for applying for secondary school is 31st October 2025 



Local News and Events 
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